
 
 

Squash	Australia	Memorandum	–	Post	AGM	and	22nd	October	Board	Meeting		
		
1. SQA	Board	Composition	

SQA	Board	Director	Robert	Nicholls	resigned	prior	to	the	SQA	AGM.	Robert	was	replaced	by	
the	 election	 of	 Nathan	 Turnbull.	 Joanne	 Brodie	 was	 also	 elected	 to	 the	 board.	 Michael	
Jaroszewicz	was	appointed	a	director	by	the	SQA	Board	in	the	post	AGM	Board	meeting.	
	

2. AGM	Presentations	
The	full	presentation	list	from	the	2018	National	Forum	is	available	on	the	Squash	Australia	
website.	Please	click	here			
	

3. National	Workshop	–	One	Sport	Structure	Concept	
Following	the	announcement	by	Sport	Australia	that	all	funded	sports	need	to	move	to	a	‘One	
Sport’	 model	 or	 risk	 lose	 funding.	 SQA	 has	 prioritised	 discussion	 with	 the	 States	 on	 a	
collaborative	way	 forward.	 Sport	Australia’s	 focus	under	 the	model	 is	 on	achieving	 shared	
services,	joint	finances	and	direct	line	management	of	employees.	The	presentations	around	
consumer	 centric	 thinking	 and	 the	 presentation	 by	 Triathlon	 Queensland	 in	 regards	 the	
progress	they	have	made	the	past	two	years	provided	great	insights	in	to	the	options	in	front	
of	 the	 sport.	 A	 date	 has	 been	 set	 aside	 for	 a	 Squash	 ‘One	 Sport’	 Workshop.	
We	hope	2-4	from	each	State	is	able	to	make	the	session.	
The	touch	point	will	also	provide	us	the	opportunity	to	revisit	the	strategy	at	a	national	and	
state	level.	
	

	The	date	chosen	is	Friday	21st	June	and	Saturday	22nd	June	on	the	Gold	Coast.	These	dates	have	been	
selected	so	maximise	the	connection	with	the	following	on	the	same	weekend:	
	

• World	Doubles	Championships	Final	Friday	21st	June	
• National	Championships	22	and	23rd	June	
• National	Coaches	Conference	22	and	23rd	June	
• Squash	Australia	Annual	Awards	Friday	21st	June	

	

http://www.squash.org.au/w/about-us/governance-documents/national_forum

